
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

4/6/2021 

Enrollment Forms – To assist Emmaus 
in planning effectively for the 2021-2022 
school year and to reserve your child’s 
spot in his/her classroom, please 
complete the Pre-registration Form and 
return it to the school office by this 
Friday, April 9th.    
 
Spirit Day – Out next Spirit Day is this 
Thursday and it is Animal Day.  Have 
your child dress up like any animal they 
choose.   
 
Dress Code – Now that the weather is 
getting warmer, please make sure that 
your child is following the dress code. 
 

Shorts may be worn, but they must 
reach any part of the child's fingers (not 
including the thumb) or longer. Cut-off 
shorts or short shorts are not to be 
worn. Girls may wear skirts or a dress, 
but they must reach any part of the 
child’s fingers (not including the thumb) 
or longer.  They are encouraged to wear 
shorts underneath. 
 

We ask that parents exercise discretion 
in seeing that their children are neatly 
and modestly dressed. Our students 
represent their Savior and Emmaus at 
all times. We’d hate for a bad 
impression to be given because of a 
poor choice in clothing, accessories, or 
hair style. 
 
Paper Lunch Bags – We are running 
low again on paper lunch bags for the 
hot lunch program.  If you are able to 
donate a package or two it would be 
greatly appreciated! 
 
Referral Program – Did you know that 
Emmaus offers a referral program?  If 
you refer a family to Emmaus Lutheran 
School, and they enroll and attend for at 
least 3 months, you will receive one 
month’s tuition free!  Please contact the 
office for more information. 

www.EmmausLutheran.com                         office@emmauslutheran.com   

All School News 
 

  

ACSTO 21-22 Applications – are now 
available online at www.acsto.org . All 
parents with a child in PreK – 7th grade 
should go online and fill out the 2021-
2022 application asap. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission 
envelopes are sent home every 
Thursday for chapel on Friday.  Please 
help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He 
has given us.   
 

Our mission project is the Apache 
Christian Training School (ACTS) 
located in Whiteriver, AZ.  Our offerings 
so far are $688.50. 
 
 

 
 Ayah Z 4/10 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events  
 

 Wed, 4/7 Hot Lunch 
Sliders 
 

 Thu, 4/8 Hot Lunch 
Teriyaki Chicken  

 

 Thu, 4/8 Spirit Day 
Animal Day 

 

 Fri, 4/9 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection     

 

 Fri, 4/9 Hot Lunch 
Chicken Drumstick 

 

 Sun. 4/11 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am  

 

 Mon, 4/12 Hot 
Lunch – Mini Corn 
Dogs 

 Tue, 4/13 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Nuggets  
 

 Wed, 4/14 Hot 
Lunch – 
Cheeseburger 

 

 Thu, 4/15 Hot 
Lunch – Shredded 
Beef Burrito  

 

 Fri, 4/16 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection     

 

 Fri, 4/16 Hot Lunch 
Deep Dish Pizza   

 

 Sun, 4/18 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am  

 

 Mon, 4/19 Hot 
Lunch – Pepperoni 
Pizza 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 

 

 

http://www.emmauslutheran.com/
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Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com              602-
301-5761 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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